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To,

SHIP-OWNERS, MANAGERS, MASTERS,

COMPANY SECURITY OFFICERS (CSO),

DEPUTY COMMISSIONERS (DCS),

RECOGNIZED SECURITY ORGANIZATIONS (RSOS), ANAM (ALL DEPARTMENTS).

SUBJET: SHIP SECURITY LEVEL Il IN THE PORT OF TOBRUK, LIBYA

1. Purpose
The purpose of this Maritime Circular is to advise all parties involved that, further to the
communication of the Government of the State of Libya and the IMO’s Circular No. 4802,
SHIP SECURITY LEVEL Il should be applied in the port of Tobruk, Libya, affected immediately
2. Application

Comorian Flagged vessels calling in the Libyan Port of Tobruk shall raise security level to Il
implementing the specific protective measures as per the ship’s security plan and
acknowledge receipt of the instruction on change of security level.

1. Contact

Should you require any additional information, you may contact our Technical Department
as provided below:

PIC: Ayaz Burud

E-mail: info@nta.gov.km/ info@comorosmaritime.org
Tel. (Office hours): +2697739779
Emergency: +2693437145
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LONDON SE1 7SR
Telephone: +44 (0)20 7735 7611  Fax: +44 (0)20 7587 3210

Circular Letter No.4802
7 November 2023

To: All IMO Members
Intergovernmental organizations
Non-governmental organizations in consultative status

Subject: Communication from the Government of the State of Libya

The Government of the State of Libya has sent the attached communication,
dated 7 November 2023, with the request that it be circulated by the Organization.
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STATE OF LIBYA

Ministry of Transport
Ports & Maritime Transport Authority

St Sl 9
Il _lgnll 6)ljg
§)aidl Jailig ,Jigallaalma

; - 0 %/ SHLEN @B 1
Date : - P 202—5/// [y ;3

To: The Secretary-General

The International Maritime Organization
4 Albert Embankment

London SE1 75R UK

Tel: 020 77357611

E-mail: info@imo.org

Subject: The State of Libya
Raising the level of the “Tobruk Commercial Port” to (Security Level 2)

Dear Secretary-General,

The Libyan Maritime Authority takes this opportunity to express its utmost respect to the
Secretary-General and to all employees of the International Maritime Organization,

The (L. M. A), In Implementation Of The Provisions Of The ISPS Code , Inform You Of The
Decision Taken By The National Committee For The Implementation Of The ISPS-Code
Regarding Raising The Security Level In The Commercial Port Of Tobruk To (Level-2 ),

LMA Kkindly reques irculate this communication to all IMO Member States so as to

us to kindly notify the concerned parties in their States.
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